
Submitter: Catherine Garner 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB301 

As a resident of Portland and an active user of the Willamette River I oppose SB 301.  

Public safety, the environment plus ecological damage are my concerns. This bill 

benefits a few users. SB 1589 has worked, we have made progress improving the 

health and safety of the Willamette River, let’s continue on this course. Please vote 

against SB301 and any change.  

Sincerely, 

Catherine Garner 


